
The Capital Area Health Alliance invites 

Capital Area Health Employers
to an Employer Summit on the 

Healthcare Apprenticeship Model
June 22, 2016

12:00 PM to 2:00 PM
Lansing Community College – West Campus

	 5708 Cornerstone Drive, Lansing

TOPIC:  Are Healthcare Employers Leaving Money on the Table?
SPEAKER:  Dave Jackson, US Department of Labor/Office of Apprenticeship

WHO SHOULD ATTEND:  Administrators, Managers, Human Resources, Nurse Directors and 
Educators from Hospitals, Long Term, Continuing and Home Care Settings, Hospice, 
Ambulatory Care Clinics and Private Physician Practice Groups

The healthcare apprenticeship model of training staff in hospitals, care facilities, outpatient clinics, 
and physician offices offers advantages to both employers and employees. The data show that 
employees who are trained in the apprenticeship model have higher retention rates. The US 
Department of Labor indicates that the employer return on investment in the apprenticeship 
training model is $28 of benefit for $1 expended on training.

This information session is offered to:
Introduce employers to the healthcare apprenticeship model��
Share information about potential state and federal resources to ��
support employers in implementing an apprenticeship program
Provide an opportunity for questions and discussion��
Solicit interest in collaborating in a Capital Area project to ��
implement an apprenticeship program 

There will also be discussion of a similar healthcare apprenticeship project that has been initiated 
in the Grand Rapids area.

REGISTER FOR THIS LUNCH SESSION AT:  connect@cahealthalliance.org

Lunch is provided by LCC’s Health and Human Services Division.

Capital Area Health Alliance

Healthcare Workforce
Committee

This program is sponsored by the 517.347.3377 | cahealthalliance.org


